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22 January 2020 

Anthony Andrews 

Email address : fyi-request-11881-3xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.org.nz  

Dear Anthony 

Re: OIA request – Estimated floor space of two hospitals owned by Waitematā District 
Health Board 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received 13 December 2019 seeking 
information from Waitematā District Health Board (DHB) about an approximate estimate of our 
two hospitals’ floor space. 

In response to your request, we are able to provide the following information: 

Could I please request if Waitematā District Health Board can provide an approximate 
estimate of hospital floor space in square metres of its two hospitals. A rough estimate will 
be fine. 

• North Shore Hospital gross floor area (GFA): 120,000sqm
• Waitakere Hospital GFA: 59,000sqm

I trust that this information is helpful. 

Waitematā  DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community 
understanding of how we are delivering publicly funded healthcare. This includes the proactive 
publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working 
days after they have been released. 

If you consider there are good reasons why this response should not be made publicly 
available, we will be happy to consider your views. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Andrew Brant 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer 
Waitematā District Health Board 
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